
REPLY TO

ATTENTION OF

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
FORT WINGATE DEPOT ACTIVITY

P.O BOX 268

FORT WINGATE, NM 87316

March 21, 2018

Mr. John Kieling

Chief, Hazardous Waste Bureau

New Mexico Environment Department

2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505-6303

RE: Final RCRA Facility Investigation Parcel 06 (Report), Fort Wingate Depot Activity,
McKinley County, New Mexico.

Dear Mr. Kieling,

The purpose of this letter is to request an extension from March 31, 2018 for the submittal of the
revised Final RCRA Facility Investigation Parcel 06 (Report), at Fort Wingate Depot Activity as
stated in your letter dated October 28, 2016. The Army is seeking an extension in time under

Permit section I.M due to additional time needed to respond and clarify comments from New
Mexico Environmental Department (NMED), and prepare the revised report. The Army is
requesting an extension for the work plan submittal to March 31, 2019.

If you have questions or require further information, please call me at 505-721-9770.

Sincerely,

PATTERSON.MAR ™2*

Cc:

Mr. Dave Cobrain, NMED HWB

Mr. Ben Wear, NMED HWB

Mr. Michiya Suzuki, NMED HWB

Mr. Chuck Hendrickson, USEPA Region 6

Mr. Ian Thomas, US Army BRACD

Mr. Steve Smith, USACE, Fort Worth

Ms. Heather Theel, USACE ERDC

Ms. Cheryl Montgomery, USACE ERDC

Mr. Clayton Seoutewa, BIA Zuni

Ms. Jennifer Turner, DOI

Mr. William Walker, BIA

Mr. Mark Harrington, Pueblo of Zuni

Ms. Sharlene Begay-Platero, Navajo Nation IDR

Ms. George Padilla, BIA/NRO/DECSM

Dr. B.J Howerton, BIA

K.C.1229214493

. Got-ernment. ou-DoO.
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Mark Patterson

BRAC Environmental Coordinator



Ms. Eugenia Quintana, Navajo EPA

FWDA Admin Record, Ohio

FWDA Admin Record, New Mexico


